

## Recharging the planet. Recycling your batteries."

Buddy Boyd Gibsons Recycling Depot 1018 Venture Way (Box 1639) Gibsons, BC V0N 1V0

February 27, 2014

Dear Buddy,

It is with great pleasure that I write to recognize your organizations strong commitment to the environment by awarding you with our Leaders in Sustainability plaque.

Thanks to support from organizations like yours, Call2Recycle<sup>®</sup> had an extraordinary 2013. We diverted more than five million kilograms of batteries from landfills: a 12%+ increase over 2012.

Our continued success could not have been achieved without you. Research demonstrates time and again that convenience and accessibility are key to the success of recycling programs. Your organization's support has helped expand Call2Recycle's network so much that 89 percent of the North American population now lives within just 16 kilometres of a battery drop-off location.

Congratulations and thank-you again for participating in Call2Recycle's recycling program. We look forward to continued collaboration with you in 2014, and hope to be able to recognize you again next year.

Sincerely,

Joe Zenobio

Executive Director, Canada

Call2Recycle, Inc.